
The PHS JKG (Jobs for KY Graduates) Chapter traveled to Lexington 

last week to take part in the Career Development Competition. The 15 

Juniors and Seniors participated in 14 events and won an award for 

placing in 7 of the events including: 3rd place team finishes for the 

promotional JKG video and service learning for recycling. Alexis 

Ransom and Ciera Tye placed 2nd for their JKG Scrap Book, Laurel 

Gibson-3rd place for her 3D poster design, Tilon Howard and Alex 

Meadows 3rd place for their PowerPoint Presentation, Makenna Thomas 

3rd place for her public speaking, and Derek Plummer, Aaron Maggard, 

Jack Park and Noah McDonald placed 3rd for their Carpet Maze.  

 

The students competed against 13 other schools from the state and 

finished 4
th

 overall! “I'm very proud of the effort and time these students 

put forth on each project. This was my first time taking the students to 

the event so I know what to expect for next year. We will work harder 

and hopefully achieve a first place award next year,” said JKG Specialist 

Myles Durbin.  


